
 

SCHOOL WIDE MEMORANDUM  

TO: ALL TEACHERS AND STAFF OF ABRAHAM LINCOLN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

FROM: PRINCIPAL WILSON 

SUBJECT: PARENT FAIR AND FAMILY FUN NIGHT 

DATE: 11/11/12 

 

PARENT FAIR  AND FAMILY FUN NIGHT 

On the evening of Tuesday, December 11, 2012, Abraham Lincoln Elementary School will be 
holding our annual Parent Fair and Family Fun Night.  Planning is underway for this event, and 
volunteers are needed to assist our chairperson, Mrs. Smith, with event preparations.  Please contact 
her if you are able to help. 

As in past years, we will have the Parent Fair set up in the library.  We will have many booths set 
up to provide parents with information regarding social services that may helpful to their families.  
As each of you know, we have a higher than average rate of poverty within our school district, and 
this annual event helps parents who are struggling financially make contact with resources that can be 
of assistance to them. 

Our own librarian, Mrs. White, will also be holding helpful sessions throughout the evening to 
provide parents with information about reading at home.  Free childcare and activities for the kids 
will be going on in the gym during the fair, and dinner will be provided in the cafeteria free of charge.   

An invitation will be sent home with students next week.  Please encourage students and parents 
to attend, and I encourage each of you to attend as well to support this important event.  You are 
welcome to bring your own families for this fun, informational evening.  Thank you, and I look 
forward to seeing each of you there! 


